
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2024-M-098 

 

Subject: MOU Agreement 

Agenda Date: May 23, 2024 

Attachments:  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami receives Memo 2024-M-098. 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approve the document and direct staff to send the document to the TFN 
and TAA for their review, recommendations, and approval. 
 
INFORMATION 

 
I am writing to update you on the progress regarding the revision and update of the Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) between the Municipality of Temagami, the Temagami First Nation (TFN), and the 
Teme-Augama Anishnabai (TAA). 
 
As you may recall, the municipality has been collaborating with TFN and TAA for some time to revise and 
update the MOU. This document serves as a framework for our organizations to work together towards 
common goals and interests, fostering collaboration and cooperation within our community. 
 
I am pleased to report that municipal staff, in collaboration with TFN staff, have been diligently working on 
revising the MOU. While there have not been significant changes since the last time Council reviewed the 
document, we have added a section regarding adhering to timelines for responses sought from either 
party. This addition aims to ensure that processes are not delayed due to lack of communication. 
 
At this stage, municipal staff are satisfied that the document is ready to be reviewed by respective councils. 
Once Mayor and Council of the Municipality of Temagami have had an opportunity to review the document, 
we will forward it to TFN and TAA for their review. 
 
We believe that this updated MOU will further strengthen our partnerships and enhance our collective 
ability to serve the needs of our community. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sabrina Pandolfo 


